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SMR Guest Restrictions 
SMR is still considered a construction site with numerous construction 
vehicles and equipment movement throughout the Post.  Therefore, the 
following restrictions are in place for your safety. 

 

NO fishing or recreational use in Lake Christine.   

 

NO saltwater fishing at the beach without PRIOR approval of 
SMR Operations (must have valid state fishing license). 

 

NO bicycles, skateboards, golf carts, scooters, etc. are to be 
used on Post. 

 

NO foot traffic to the beach.  Beach access is by car/truck ONLY. 
Parking is available at the beach.  

 

NOTE: If directed by SMR Post Commander any guests found to 
be in violation of any of these restrictions by Security or HQ Staff 
will have their lodging reservation immediately terminated, and 
all guests associated with their reservation will be required to 
leave the Post.   


